Dear Colleagues, 

 

I am sending you a copy of a referral form that has been recently released for use in the hospital. I would like to offer it to you for use in contacting the chaplains about your members who are coming to hospital or who may be in hospital. When you use it, you would be "the Referral source" and you can fax the form into the hospital and a chaplain will respond. There is space for a lot of information. If you have the information you can include it, but the only essential information is the name of your member. If you do not know which hospital site the person is located in or what their room number/diagnosis is, you need not fill it in. The Chaplains can locate Anglicans by name, so that is the only necessary information. There is a list of reason's why a person may want to have a visit from a chaplain on the form and a space to add other reasons. You may use this to help identify the needs of your members or you can simply ask for the chaplain to go and meet your member and make an assessment of their needs at that time. 

 

I would ask that you try using this form and let me know if it is helpful to you. When we receive this referral form from you, it will be kept in a confidential file by the Spiritual Care office and disposed of confidentially after a period of time. Please fax the form instead of emailing it since email is not a reliably confidential communication medium. After you have faxed the form to the hospital, it would be advisable to shred it in your confidential waste. As always, once your congregant gives us permission to speak with you, we will be able to contact you to follow up. If the person wishes to have their hospital stay totally confidential, then we will honour that and you will not hear from us, but you can be assured that we will follow up on every referral that we receive as soon as we are able. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me and I would be happy to talk with you. 
Keirsten Wells,

Anglican coordinating chaplain
